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We have had another great week 
in school. This week we have taken 
part in the national ‘Great Big 

School Clean’. The ‘Great 
Big School Clean’ allows 
young people to take 
ownership over their local 
community, showing that 
they love where they live. 
Classes across the school 
were on a mission to 
collect as many bags of 
rubbish as they could!  
Thank you to everyone who supported our Easter Fayre today. 

The children had a great time and the Easter Bunny hopped in to say hello! 

Monday 25th March – Wirral Library Visit to EYFS  
Wednesday 27th March – F1 & F2 ‘Staf and Play’ 
Thursday 28th  March – Whole School Retreat Day  
Thursday 28th March – Break Up for Easter Break  

Mrs Brooks said goodbye to her lovely Year 1 class on Tuesday as she leaves 
to start her maternity leave.  
We welcome Miss Bartlett who will be covering in Mrs Brooks’ absence. She 
has been working in Year 1 this week and has enjoyed getting to know the 
children.  
We will let you all know when we have news of Mrs Brooks’ new arrival 
which we hope will be very soon! 

Upton Hall have asked us to share the following with parents/carers.  
Entrance Examination Application Form for parents whose daughter will be 
Year 6 in September 2024, is available on our website in the Admissions 
section click ‘Arrangements for Admissions – September 2025’.  The 

deadline for applications will be strictly adhered to which is 12 July 2024. 
Miss Clark led our whole school assembly this week and talked to the 
children about the Eco Warriors and School Council ‘Kit Aid’ Project. They 
want as many people as possible to donate 
old football kits that children may have grown out of. These will then be sent 
to children in the developing world who do not have  access to such things. If 
you (children & grown-ups) have any football kits you are happy to donate, please bring them 
into school. 



This week in school… 
F2 had an amazing Forest School session on Tuesday. They 
baked ‘piggy tail’ bread on the campfire and enjoyed eating 
it with their homemade butter! They used natural resources 
to make shelters for the pigs from the story ‘The Three Little 
Pigs’ and enjoyed 
playing too.  
Year 4 have been 
learning about the 
‘Stations of the 
Cross’ during their 
RE lessons and 
discussed each one 
thoughtfully. They 
have created their 

own through art using oil 
pastels to extend images 
of each station. 
Year 6 had a fabulous 
science session with Mrs Seed and 

Mr Swindells from Upton Hall. 
They were exploring organ 
systems and checking the 
location of their hearts! 
Year 5 loved their Robot Olympic session with Hi 
Impact this week. They designed and built robots to 
compete in events such as the agility course, drag race 
and the last robot standing.  
Year 6 have also worked with Mr 
Sledge this week thinking about 
equality, diversity and stereotypes.  

Sporting News…….A number of 
Year 5 children enjoyed a 
wonderful Multi-Skills session at 
Woodchurch High this week. They 
were taught how to play Quidditch 
and Kin-ball by their amazing 
sports leaders.  
Well done to Year 5 and 6 children 
who represented our school at the 
‘Activity for All’ team building 
festival.  



As part of our focus on Oracy and 
our 'Voice 21' project Mrs Young 
took some children to take part in a 
poetry festival with nine other Wirral 
schools. We met a real poet - Joseph 
Roberts and performed a poem for 
all the other schools. We didn't win 
but we had a brilliant time! 

Amazing attendance from Year 3 again this week.  
You can celebrate with the class cakes this week. Keep it 
up!                                                        
F2 – 94.4%          Y1 – 93.6%           Y2 – 91.9 %             
Y3 – 97.2%          Y4 – 92.0%          Y5 -  93.3%          Y6 – 90.6%   
This Sunday marks the start of Holy Week as we celebrate 
Palm Sunday. Palms will be handed out in Church in 
remembrance of the welcome and great praise that the 
people gave Jesus when he entered Jerusalem. As we 
grow in our knowledge and love of Jesus, it’s natural to 
want to praise God. There are many things for which we 
can praise God (e.g. a loving family, good friends, caring 
teachers and for always having a good friend – Jesus – 
who loves us and never forgets us). Praising God brings happiness; it’s what we were made for. 

Enjoy your weekend,  Mrs Ralph 
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